
SVJFAC 
General Meeting 
January 21, 2009  
 

President Sherry Leon called the meeting of January 21, 2009 to order at 7:37 pm.   
 

Secretary’s Report- Jody Kopriva 
� Larry Komoroski made a motion to approve the minutes from the November 19, 2008 

general meeting. Lori Musto seconded the motion and it passed unanimously. The minutes 
are approved and will be filed. 

 

Vice Presidents Report- Kyle Snyder (absent) 
� No Report 
 

Treasures Report- Sherry Leon for Nino Marchionda (absent) 
� Opening Balance$31,335.39 
� Review of deposits, investments and expenses  
� Ending Balance- $26,239.66 

Larry Komoroski made a motion to approve the Treasurer’s Report that was seconded by Mary 
Beth Varganin.   The motion passed and the report will be filed 
 

Finance Report- Al Sanderbeck (absent) 
� No report 

 

Communications Report- Kelley Morrone (absent) 
� No report 
 

Concessions Report- Lori Musto for Kim Byrne (absent) 
� No report 
� President Sherry Leon welcomed Concessions Co-Coordinator Lori Musto  

 

Auxiliary Report- Bob O’Neill 
� Met with Christine Border and University Sportswear to discuss apparel for the season 
� Discussion regarding possible ability to accept credit cards for apparel purchases this 

season.  Details to follow 
 

Cheer Report- Laura Wise 
� Donna Sever will be the Cheer Co-Coordinator this season 
� Spirit and Cheer Operations committee being formed-similar to FOC in football.  More 

information to follow 
� Review of registration and camp dates 
� Raiders Black cheer squad won 1st place in the Steelers KidZone the “So You Think You 

Can Cheer” Competition!! Congratulations! 
 

Football Report –Brad Parrish for John Kristobak (absent) 
� President Sherry Leon welcomed Football Co-Coordinator Brad Parrish 
� Review of upcoming coaching clinics 
� Registration flier ready to be sent to schools 
� Flag football and July camps to be held at Graham Park 
� Applications for football head coaches currently being accepted 
� Interviews for 12/13 age group head coaches scheduled for 2/18/09 
� Football season update- the first game will be the week before Labor Day this year 
 



 
Capital Campaign Report- Bob Wise 

� Graham Park-  
� plans and expenses reviewed in detail 
� both sets of bleachers installed 
� scoreboard installation and completion of concession stand timeline reviewed 
� LAX agreement signed and fund have been received 
� Discussed need for ads and corporate sponsorship.  Working on fencing and 

scoreboard area for signs to be displayed  
 
Facilities Report- Virg Palumbo 
� Review of Facilities budget for 2009.  Graham Park expenses reviewed 
� Discussed possibility of outsourcing painting of fields for 2009 season.  More information to 

follow 
 
Presidents Report- Sherry Leon 
� SVJFAC Registration will be held on  March 7th, 11th and 14th 
� We are looking for more Cheerleaders at the 10/11 age group.  Please have any interested 

cheer families contact Laura Wise for details 
� Attend the general meetings to stay informed 
 
 
New Business:  
� None 
Old Business:  
� None 
Good and Welfare- 
� Our thought and prayers go out to the families of the SV students involved in a recent fatal 

car accident. 
 
There was a motion to adjourn the meeting made by Jim Sorace and seconded by Larry 
Komoroski. The motion passed and the meeting was adjourned at 8:04pm. 
 
 
 


